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March 1st, 2017 
 
On March 1st, 2017, MUPY executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, Dean, along with
Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and Assoc. Prof.
Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International Relations, hosted a reception for
the delegation from Kathmandu University, Nepal, led by Prof. Ram Kantha Makaju Shrestha (Vice
Chancellor). The purpose of this official visit was to discuss about mutual collaboration with the
faculties and institutions of Mahidol University. On this occation, they visited MUPY to have a
discussion concerning academic and research collaboration.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1974


